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3rd February 2025 
 

Y5/6 Raspberry Pi Coding Club 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Coding club for Y5/6 children, will be resuming on Monday 3rd March (3:30pm - 4:30pm). To fully engage with the 
club it would be helpful if your child had a little bit of experience with coding or using the program Scratch, but it is 
not essential.  We hope to cover a range of different coding/programming topics so the children can have 
awareness of all the things they can do with a computer.  

Please note all children will need collecting from the club at 4.30pm by an adult. 

We will send an email to confirm whether your child has a place. The club is limited to ten places and so is on a 
first come first served basis. Don't worry if your child misses out, they can be put on a waiting list and we may be 
able to offer more spaces in the future.  

The club begins on Monday 3rd March and the last session this term will be held on Monday 31st March.  Please 
note there will not be a session on Monday 17th March when we have our Parents Evenings in school.  

Many thanks,  

The Office Team 
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